
 

 

 

 

 

Windermere Town 
(including Applethwaite Ward) 
 
Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Your next Neighbourhood Meeting is: 
 
Windermere Town Council, Broad Street 
 
Monday        26th     April      2010   7pm-8pm 
Wednesday  12th     May      2010   7pm-8pm 
Monday         24th    May      2010    7pm-8pm 
 
Safer Stronger Community Meeting 
 
Wednesday 9th June 2010 6.00pm – 7.00pm 
Town Council Building, Broad Street 
  

Meet Your Local Officers 
PC 1794 
Rebecca Hunter 

Windermere Town 

PCSO 5144 
Sarah Blacow 

Windermere Town 

Sgt 316  
John Stephens 

Lakes Community 
Sergeant 

  PC 1794 PCSO 5144 SGT 316 

 

     
 Contact Us Your Priorities - What you told us 

 

  
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247 ext 4208 
In an Emergency dial 999 
Email: lakesNPT@cumbria.police.uk 
 
CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111 

 
Recent community consultation has highlighted 
Dog Fouling and litter as your top priorities. 

 

 Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 
 

  
Windermere Town: 
 
We have remained busy during the non-tourist 
months, working with partner agencies, especially 
Young Cumbria to give the youth of the area 
diversionary activities to keep them from 
becoming involved in Anti-Social Behaviour.   The 
project First Gear is coming to an end but football 
will be re-starting soon.  For the younger members 
we will be doing a lot of cycling proficiency in the 
area, with about 80 kids this term.  Dog fouling 
and littering is still being targeted with us and the 
SLDC doing mobile patrols and more notices 
going up in the area.   
 

 
CRIMEMAPPING: 
 
Overall crime figures for the area continue to show 
some variation.  Windermere Town shows a 45.8% 
drop while Windermere Applethwaite shows a rise 
of 43.3%.  This difference has been more to do with 
the shear amount of thefts In one go at Limefit 
caravan park in January and when it drops off in the 
next month’s figures there should be a little more 
clearer representation in the figures.  To illustrate, 
last month Windermere Applethwaite only had 8 
crimes listed, which while is 8 too many, is a low 
figure in respect to many other parts of the country.   
 
For Windermere Town violent incidents are low, the 

 



 

 

 

 

In other aspects, we have concerns about the rise 
in handbag thefts in the area during peak tourist 
times of the year, especially on the weekends, so 
would urge you to keep a look out.  Operation 
Trice in relation to car crime in Car Parks is still 
ongoing.  Please do not leave valuables in the 
open view to any perspective passing criminals 
who may be looking. 

one incident of violence recorded in March was to 
do with a domestic incident.  There was also only 9 
incidents of Anti Social Behaviour, which compared 
to last year’s figures for March of 17, shows a big 
fall.  However we are not complacent and continue 
to work with our partner agencies to work with 
youths to keep this low, though we would also point 
out that not all anti-social behaviour is youth 
related.  

 


